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SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

      

      

      

      

      

 
Club Meetings 

 
 Attention Juniors and Seniors, interested in 

trade, becoming a Firefighter, Roofing or 
cosmetology?  Come by the Career Center 
Today and Counseling (for the rest of the 
week) to get a permission slip to attend an 
Expo @ Palomar Collage next week.  Hurry, 
spots are limited.   

 
 It's eagle shout out time 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgg
X_qEiVjvWUvdYWo92jCYEcHu6fQUMuMcFXdP
AG00k24jA/viewform 
 
Shout out to Adela Prieto and Lorena Macias in 
the Learning Center.  Adela is organized, 
efficient, and helpful to the students, parents, 
and staff with whom she works. As for Lorena, 
she has the biggest heart for helping students, 
encouraging them to be their best and helping 
them find their way when they are not yet the 
student they can become. 
  
Staff, let's keep the shout outs going.  Check 
your email for directions to link 

  
 Attention Seniors, if you were in Mr. Goss’s 4th 

Period AP U.S History class last year, come by 
room 923 anytime to check out and take a 
picture with the ‘Most Spirited class trophy 
from last year”.  Congratulations!! 

 
 Attention Seniors, in order to qualify for the 

Palomar Promise, you must complete the 
FAFSA.  Stop by the Career Center to set up a 
one on one appt. Remember, deadline is March 
2nd.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Congratulations to our Varsity Dance Team 

who came home with four 1st place trophies 
and one 3rd place trophy from their 
competition this weekend. 
The team competes here at SP in two weeks, 
so come support as they compete for their 
placement at USA Nationals. 
 

 (Local Control and Accountability Plan) 
The LCAP is a plan that describes the goals, 
actions, services, and costs to support 
positive student outcomes that address state 
and local priorities. The LCAP provides an 
opportunity for school districts to share their 
stories of how, what, and why programs and 
services are selected to meet their local 
needs. Our school district takes the LCAP 
survey responses each February into 
consideration as in year’s past we have been 
able to add an extra campus security, an extra 
school counselor and a new social worker at 
SPHS over the past few years due to the LCAP 
survey results.  
 

 We ask all students to get our their device and 
to take the 5 minutes LCAP student survey 
right now.  Teachers, please put up the QR 
code and/or the link provided in email this 
morning.  All staff are invited to take this 
survey now as well, if you have not. 
 
 
 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 
Remember United We Are San Pasqual” 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 
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